COMMUNITY HEAITH TRUST

Hello everyone,

We’ve been considering our winter fundraiser, and have come up with an idea that
we think fits beautifully with the eco-aware spirit of our community - a fashion
show of your best efforts at upcycling op-shop items or older clothes in your
closet you feel need updating! The event will include a display and sale of
non-clothing recycled or repurposed items donated to the cause - the new
Wellbeing and Education Centre. There will be a cake competition as well. We will
be advertising for volunteer assistance getting this off the ground, so please contact
Emily (021 0246 2028) if you can help out on the day. Keep an eye out for promo
posters around Colville for more information, and please get involved, we can’t do
it without you!

In other news, we are still hoping for a second-hand washing machine donated for
our staff and student accommodation. And we have set a date for this year’s AGM -
8 Sept. Please see the notice elsewhere in this issue of the Panui. If you would like
to join our team of trustees, please contact Emily for a nomination form, and return
it to us by 8 July.

Keep warm, everyone!



